
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 3RD MAY 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

MAY 

Mon 6  Bank Holiday—school closed 

Mon 13 11am Y4 Class Mass 

Mon 20 11am Y5 Class Mass 

Mon 20 4.15pm Dance club show 

Tues 21 6pm Induction eve  - Rec 24 

Thur 23  Sports Day KS2—AM 

  Sports Day KS1—PM 

Fri 24   Break the rules day 

Fri 24  Birthday table 

Fri 24 3.30pm Break up for half-term 
 

JUNE 

Mon 10  School opens 

Wed 12-14 Y6 PGL Winmarleigh 

Mon 17  Rec & Y6 Class Mass 

Wed 19  Back up sports day  if 

  23/5 is inclement 

Mon 24  Y1 Class Mass 

 

JULY 

Mon 1  Y2 Class Mass 

Mon 8  Y3 Class Mass 

Mon 15  Y4 Class Mass 

Thur 18  Break up for summer 

Friday once more!  
 

This week has flown by and it has been wonderful to feel some heat 

when we have been out playing in the sunshine. We have been busy 

planning this year’s sports day, which will take a slightly different 

format, which we think will engage the children and provide       

spectators with an entertaining morning or afternoon. More to come 

on this in the next couple of weeks. Year 3 to 6 will have their event 

in the morning and Kindy, Reception, Years 1 and 2 in the         

afternoon. We do hope you can attend. 
 

Thinking ahead to after half term, we have several opportunities for 

our children to shine. One being our annual Poetry Competition, 

where children are asked to recite a poem and use actions and       

improvisation to engage the audience. We also have our much-

anticipated ‘St Peter’s Got Talent’ where frankly anything 

goes!  Something to be having a think about in the weeks to come. 
 

It is that time of year where we are finalising budgets and making 

difficult decisions as to where we may need to make cuts or re-think 

our plans. As you know we have our Building Fund, which, like all 

Catholic schools in the area, we ask parents to contribute to. This 

makes a huge difference and helps us to pay the annual £4,600 bill 

we  receive from the Diocese. So far this year we have received 

£1,340, a big thank you for your generous donations. If you have 

not already paid a contribution, we ask you to do this by the end of 

the school year. Our next building project is scheduled to start over 

the school summer break, alongside the refurbishment of Year 5 

classroom, new carpets in Year 1 and 2 and various new windows.  
 

Continuing to highlight areas of our website, I would like to draw 

your attention to a page on the Parent section titled Coastal         

Collective. See link below 

https://st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/Coastalcollective  

The Coastal Collective is a charity of which I, and all the local Heads 

in the Lytham St Annes area, are Trustees. It is funded for the next 

five years via a generous donation from The Lytham School    

Foundation. This support is to help the schools support children who 

have additional needs or may need social and emotional support. 

This vital funding   means that we are able to provide a little more 

for all our children, as we are able to redirect funds that would     

otherwise have to be spent on this specialist provision. We feel       

incredibly privileged and grateful. We are currently waiting for a 

sensory  circuit to be delivered, funded by The Collective, which will 

benefit all our children.  
 

I may see you at Family Mass at St Peter’s on Sunday if not, have 

a lovely long weekend. 
 

God Bless Mrs G-R  

CLASS ATTENDANCE NUMBER OF 

LATES 

RECEPTION 99% 1 

YEAR 1 95% 0 

YEAR 2 91% 2 

YEAR 3 95% 0 

YEAR 4 93% 1 

YEAR 5 95% 0 

YEAR 6 96% 1 

https://st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/Coastalcollective


PE DAYS 

Rec  Weds & Fri 

Year 1  Mon & Thurs 

Year 2  Tues & Fri 

Year 3  Mon & Weds 

Year 4  Tues & Thurs 

Year 5  Weds & Thurs 

Year 6  Weds & Thurs 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES 

VIA SCOPAY 

Week commencing  7th May 

Please choose off the SPRING    

SUMMER menu  - WEEK 1 

Please see menu HERE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your child celebrates their birthday during 
May, we would like to invite them to join the 
special   'Birthday Table'  This includes a  cup-
cake with candle, served at the specially       
decorated table, the cost is 50p (please pay via 
Scopay under trips/events) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for May will take place 
on Fri 24th May 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Thurs 23rd May 

AM—KS2 

PM—KS1 

If weather is inclement the back up date 

is Weds 19th June 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents/grandparents are welcome to join us 

for our class mass in school. 

Mon 13 May 11am  Year 4 

Mon 20 May 11am  Year 5 

Mon 17 June 11am  Reception & Year 6 

Mon 24 June 11am  Year 1 

Mon 1 July 11am   Year 2 

Mon 8 July 11am   Year 3 

Mon 15 July 11am   Year 4 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus


St. Joseph’s Ansdell and  

St. Peter’s Lytham 
 

This Sunday 5th May 
Sunday Morning Mass 

at 10:30am at St. Peter’s 
will be led by 

Children from our school. 
 

 
Everyone welcome. 

Mass at St. Joseph’s at 9:15am as usual 
with Children’s Liturgy! 



  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 








